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14 August 2018 – Rubicon announced today that Luke Moriarty, the Company’s CEO (and one 
of its Directors), and Company Secretary/CFO Mark Taylor, have given notice of their intention 
to finish their roles with the Company and will leave later this fiscal year. More information 
will be provided at a later date. 
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